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To: Dana McCarthy
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Date: Monday, September 11, 2023 6:42:42 PM

I am a resident that lives at 1488 Schaeffer. I have lived here for 26 years. The traffic on Checker has never been
worse . Last week a car passed me on the left across the double yellow line and was going at least 60 miles per hour.
If a bike , or deer were in that lane it would have been deadly. Unfortunately this is now common place. Checker is
being treated as a major thoroughfare. The Village is on notice of the issue. Something needs to be done before there
is a horrible accident .
There is no excuse for the Village not to take immediate action.
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